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September	01,	2020	

Dear	ACAS	service	users,	volunteers	and	allies,	

It	has	been	6	months	since	we	closed	our	office	to	the	public	and	quickly	modified	our	services	to	
respond	to	our	service	users’	needs.	I	would	like	to	inform	you	that	on	Tuesday,	September	8th,	we	will	
be	opening	our	office	to	the	public	again	with	new	normal	safety	features,	and	in-person	modified	
services.	In-person	services	will	be	provided	by	appointment	only.			

We	ask	you	to	

1. Make	an	appointment	with	staff	by	phone,	email,	or	text	at	least	24	hours	in	advance.		
2. Staff	will	confirm	your	appointment	and	remind	you	to	answer	COVID-19	pre-screening	

questions.		
3. Answer	COVID-19	screening	questions	before	coming	to	the	ACAS	office	
4. If	you	have	one	or	more	symptoms	or	do	not	feel	well,	do	not	come	to	the	ACAS	office.	Self-

isolate	and	consider	getting	a	COVID-19	test	or	seek	medical	help.	
5. You	can	reschedule	an	in-person	appointment	or	use	our	service	by	phone,	or	a	virtual	meeting.		
6. On	your	appointment	day,	come	to	ACAS	office	on	time	or	5	minutes	before	your	appointment	

with	no	accompanied	person.	
7. Sanitize	your	hands	with	a	hand	sanitizer	or	wash	hands	with	soap	in	the	nearest	washroom.		
8. Wear	a	mask	and	practice	a	2-meter	social	distancing	at	all	times	in	the	office.	We	will	provide	a	

mask	if	you	forgot	to	bring	it.		
9. Practice	social	distancing	when	using	a	public	washroom	and	elevator	in	the	building 	

To	make	it	safer	for	you	to	interact	with	staff,	we	have	done	the	following:	installed	plexi-glass	barriers	
and	purchased	portable	ones,	enhanced	our	cleaning	protocols	on	high-touch	surfaces,	used	floor	
marking	signs	for	social	distancing,	rearranged	furniture,	and	limit	number	of	washroom	users.		

Please	note	that	we	will	continue	delivering	educational	services	and	health	promotion	workshops	
virtually.	The	majority	of	staff	still	work	remotely	and	are	occasionally	in	office	as	necessary.	They	can	
be	reached	by	phone,	text	and	email.	 

Complimentary	Therapy	for	Support	Program’s	Service	Users: 
Massage	therapy	by	Oxford	College	has	already	resumed.	Please	talk	to	your	case	worker	for	more	
information.	Starting	Monday,	September	21st,	acupuncture	service	will	be	resumed.	Prior	to	this,	we	
consulted	with	the	acupuncturists	to	make	sure	we	follow	their	safety	guidelines.	Please	contact	support	
staff	to	book	your	appointment.	 
  
Take	care	and	be	safe,		

	
 
Noulmook	Sutdhibhasilp 
Executive	Director	 


